
Date:   05/15/2007  09:21 am -0500  (Tuesday)   

From:  "Aaron Biebert" <aaron.biebert@gmail.com> 

To:  <rrober@milwaukee.gov>, <RPUENT@milwaukee.gov> 

Subject:  "Adult Video Store" on Brown Deer Rd and 91st St 

 

Dear Gentleman, 

 

As a neighbor and fellow resident here in Milwaukee, I would like to ask you gentleman 

to reject the rezoning appeal of the Adult Video Store located on Brown Deer Road and 

91st Street. 

 

This store is not only locate in an area that is trying to retool itself into an area with proper 

real estate valuation, but it is also an area primarily consisting of children. 

 

http://www.city-data.com/zips/53224.html 

 

Census data shows that the median age of the zip code to be 29, with a large 

percentage being children under the age of 21. 

 

I am sure with this area originally being planned for residential development, the original 

zoning was meant to encourage normal business and residential activity.  With a new 

family restaurant moving into that strip mall, having a store that sells pornography would 

not be fitting or the best use for that space. 

 

I urge you on behalf of my family to reject the proposed rezoning request and send a 

message that this area is for families and that you support the hard working going on to 

make this area a vibrant and flourishing community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Aaron J. Biebert 


